
CORRESPONDENCE FOR MEETING HELD   31/07/2017

INWARDS CORRESPONDENCE: 

CBA term deposit – end of year financial statement, notice of maturity
New membership – Ashley and Robyn Hewson

OUTWARDS CORRESPONDENCE: 

Local Land Services TSR feedback - submission on Travelling Stock Routes Reserves Review (submitted 
online 7 July 20170)

David Coleman, MP for Banks – request advice in obtaining funds to undertake works at the former Oatley 
Bowling Club site so it can continue to be used by the community of the Georges River Council LGA

Principals of Oatley West and Oatley Public Schools – suggested criteria for selecting recipients of OFF’s 
school environment awards (drafted by Julian, posted 17/7/2017)

Environmental Defender’s Office – donation from Jan Douglas via OFF - raised from sale of her produce
NCC – annual membership renewal

JOURNALS:  

Colong Bulletin July 2017
Hut News July 2017 issue 349 online at 

http://www.bluemountains.org.au/documents/hutnews/1707_Hutnews.pdf
This is Lugarno (Lugarno Progress Association) June/July 2017

http://www.bluemountains.org.au/documents/hutnews/1707_Hutnews.pdf

